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Dear Rebecca, 

The Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) (England and Wales) 
Regulations 1999 (as amended).  Regulation 5 – Request for an EIA Screening Opinion for 
proposed Energy from Waste Facility at London Road site, Coventry. 

 
We are writing on behalf of our client Project Transform (a partnership between Coventry City Council, 
Warwickshire County Council and Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council), to request an Environmental 
Impact Assessment Screening Opinion for a 350,000 tonne per year Energy from Waste Facility at a 
site adjacent to the existing Coventry Energy from Waste facility, located on Barr Road off London 
Road, Coventry. 
 
The proposed development project is of a type listed in Schedule 1 Category 10. (Waste disposal 
installations for the incineration or chemical treatment of non-hazardous waste with a capacity 
exceeding 100 tonnes per day), of the Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact 
Assessment) (England and Wales) Regulations 1999 and is ‘Schedule 1 development’ within the 
meaning of these Regulations.  A Screening Opinion is, requested to confirm that this development 
should be subject to an Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA). 
 
The facility is proposed to treat approximately 350,000 tonnes of waste per year, and as such falls 
above the threshold set out in Schedule 1, Category 10 of facilities with a capacity exceeding 100 
tonnes per day (100 tonnes per day will equate to an annual capacity of approximately 30,000 tonnes 
per year at 80% availability). 
 
We look forward to receiving your Council’s formal Screening Opinion shortly.  In the meantime, 
should you require any clarification or further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
0207 421 6390 
 
A site location plan is attached. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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Simon McKee 
Consulting Group Manager 
For Enviros Consulting Ltd 
 
CC Matt Faulkner, Technical Manager, Enviros 


